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SACE mourns the passing of Mr. Themba Kojane 

 

The South African Council for Educators has learnt with disbelief on the passing of the 

Eastern Cape Department of Education Superintendent General, Mr. Themba Kojane on the 

07 January 2021. 

Mr Kojane served as a councillor at SACE during the times when the organization was being 

established. During some time in his career as the Deputy Director General in the 

Department of Basic Education,  SACE was one of the entities that he was supervising and as 

such was reporting directly in his office. 

A dedicated and selfless servant of the people who did not shy away from facing and 

tackling challenges the country faced especially in education. 

Council extends its heartfelt condolences to the family of Mr. Kojane , the Eastern Cape 

Department of Education and the entire teaching profession on the loss of such a gallant 

fighter and servant of the people. 

May his souls rest in eternal peace. 
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